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Dear Parent/Carer           March 2024 
 
 
Year 6 swimming at Hampton Open Air Pool 
 
We are pleased to confirm that we have organised swimming for your child at Hampton Open 
Air Pool on Tuesday mornings for a 30-minute lesson for 5 weeks as follows: 
 

Tuesday 4th June - Tuesday 2nd July 
   10.15 – 10.45 6OC 

10.45 – 11.15 6F 
11.15 – 11.45 6D 

 
The children will be walked to and from the pool, leaving at 30 minutes before their allocated 
swim lesson time  
 
We will have the huge benefit of three swimming teachers plus the use of both the main pool 
and the learner pool.  We have been very fortunate to obtain this teaching slot and look 
forward to everyone taking advantage of this great opportunity for your child to improve their 
skills in this important part of the National Curriculum. 
 
The lessons will cost £32.75 which also includes the swim gala held at the end of the school 
year in July which all year groups participate in. This is payable in advance and it will not be 
possible to give refunds for lessons not taken, as we still have to pay the same costs to the 
pool.  We need everyone’s support financially to make it viable. Payment must be made via 
Arbor under ‘trips’.where you will also be able to give your permission (payment will always 
also indicate consent).   
 
Please ensure that your child brings their kit EVERY WEEK.  Swimming hats are required by 
Hampton Open Air Pool and are available to pay for on Arbor for £3.00 per hat (team 
colours).  Any hats paid for will be distributed when we return after Easter. 
 
 
Each class will need the help of one parent/carer to accompany them on the walk, both ways, 
please email into student@hamptonhill.richmond.sch.uk if you are available. Please specify if 
you are available every week, or if not, specify which dates you are volunteering for.  Thank 
you.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr A Went 
Headteacher 
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